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Chemical Inventory Management System Upgrade (December 2018)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The department of Environmental Health & Safety (EHS) is excited to announce that the Chemical Inventory Management System (CHIMS) will be going through a version change starting November 29th.  The upgrade will integrate the chemical inventory management software into BioRAFT’s laboratory safety solution platform.  We recognize that change is never easy, but this transition was prompted by the initial software developer’s sale to BioRAFT.

The CHIMS System will be off-line with no access during the Transition period


What is happening:
Migrating CHIMS to a new software platform to enhance use and functionality for Penn State users.  Although the appearance of the software will change, the overall functionality will remain consistent with the current software.  

The platform is migrating from ChemTracker version 4.0 to ChemTracker version 5.0.


When this is happening:
The transition is scheduled to begin close of business (5:00 pm), Thursday November 29th.   The migration is anticipated to be completed and back on line for CHIMS software users by Monday January 7th.


Who this affects:
All CHIMS software users.

Current inventory will be migrated into the new platform and access will be through your Penn State single sign-on access account.




If you have any questions about the CHIMS upgrade, please do not hesitate to contact the EHS CHIMS Transition Team at chims@psu.edu .

Thank you,
EHS CHIMS Transition Team


image1.png
PennState
Physical Plant

ENVIRONMENTAL
HEALTH & SAFETY





